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School Messages from Our Parish 
 

November 27th, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
During this school year, we haven’t been able to travel to St. Paul the Apostle 
Catholic Church for our monthly school Masses.  Instead, students from our school, 
as well as the other elementary schools within our Parish, have submitted some 
video clips to Fr. Amato, who has been able to put these clips together into a 
professional looking video.   
 
These short videos are shown in our classrooms to students, but we wanted to share 
them with our larger school community as well.  The links below will connect you to 
our October and November videos.  We will send out a link to our new video each 
month moving forward.  We hope you enjoy the videos! 
 
Thanks for watching! 
 
October video link:   https://vimeo.com/471239929  
 
November video link: https://vimeo.com/483579649  
 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Ms. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-Principal 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/471239929
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